
 
 
 
 

MEMBER ALERT 
MANDATORY TRANSGENDER RIGHTS POSTER 

 

 

 

 

Beginning January 1, 2018, the California Department of Fair 

Employment and Housing (DFEH) requires California employers with 

five or more employees to display the DFEH’s “Transgender Rights in 

the Workplace” poster, which must be placed in a prominent and 

accessible location in the workplace.   

 

The poster provides answers to employer FAQs, useful definitions, and 

information on how to file a complaint.   

 

Please see the link below to the DFEH poster available for download:   

 

https://www.dfeh.ca.gov/serp/?q=transgender 
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